
                                       

 

Bulletin #7 

February 1, 2012 

Dear Earthrounders, 

You previously gave me your intentions for attending our Earthrounders 2012 reunion.  NOW, I need to know if 

you are definitely coming.   

 

Please fill out and submit this online form to officially register.  Prices for registration and for additional events 

are listed on the form.   

 

Registration will close on FEBRUARY 20, 2012 so please complete the form now. 

 

Go to: 

 

http://earthrounders2012reunion.wufoo.com/forms/registration-for-the-earthrounders-2012-reunion/ 

 

 

To review the program, see Bulletin #6 on the Earthrounders website. 

 

A detailed schedule of events and more information will be provided once we have a final list of attendees.  

 

I look forward to seeing old friends and meeting new ones soon. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bob Gannon 

 

Chairperson for Earthrounders 2012 reunion 

http://earthrounders2012reunion.wufoo.com/forms/registration-for-the-earthrounders-2012-reunion/

